
Addendum to May 2014 Faculty Minutes  

Dear Faculty I was incorrect in my transcription regarding Professor John Hall’s comments.  His 

comments are below. 

 

 

Professor Hall said grammar does need to be taught at every level.  He believes the faculty was voicing 

disagreement with the premise that all writing ills can be solved with a test at the writing center.  The 

faculty was not disagreeing with the "premise" that grammar should not be taught at every level.   The 

faculty was agreeing with his statement about the premise of the testing.  Tammy weighed in explaining 

that this concept (testing at the WC) came from an informal conversation and was not meant as a 

proposal.  Many faculty then expressed disapproval for the plan to leave the teaching/testing to the 

Writing Center.  

 


